
 
 
 
 
 
 
12 April 2022 
 
 
 
 
Kia ora tatou 
 
As promised, a brief update today. 
 
We have had one new case in the last 24 hours: a Year 9 student who was already self-isolating as a 
household contact and who has not been in school since last week. She was therefore not infectious 
in school at any point. 
 
This morning, we tested a number of returning students, and all tests were negative. 
 
We’ll have the last update of the term tomorrow. In the meantime, have a good evening and I look 
forward to seeing you tomorrow for the very last day of term! 
 
Ngā mihi 
Alex 
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